



MEMORANDUM

TO:

Allen Biaggi, Director



Department of Conservation and Natural Resources

FROM:
Cathy Barcomb, Administrator

SUBJECT:
Suggested Questions to Ask BLM Regarding their Operating Budget



For the Wild Horse Program

DATE:

March 25, 2008

Per our discussion the other day and anticipated meeting with Nhu Nguyen and Colleen Hemingway from the Attorney Generals Office, I have put together a series of questions that I think would be helpful in determining if the BLM will have adequate funding for Nevada’s wild horse program.  
As we all are aware, the funding is necessary to census and monitor the public lands in order to protect them for all users.  The Commission is considering a potential lawsuit against BLM to insure adequate funding and insure proper management of Nevada’s wild horse program and public lands.

1) What is BLM’s total budget for FY2008?

2) Is there a shortfall?  If so, how much and what does that mean to the Wild Horse and Burro Program (WH&B)?

3) What is Nevada’s budget for FY2008?

4) Is there a shortfall?  If so, how much and what does that mean to the WH&B Program? 

5) Does Nevada expect to remain on track with achieving and maintaining AML for FY2008?  If not, why not?
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6) What is the Presidents Budget Proposal for FY2009?

7) Is that amount adequate to accomplish the work which needs to be accomplished in FY2009?  If not, what is the shortfall and what are the implications for the WH&B Program?

8) Of the amount proposed by the Presidents Budget, how much is proposed for Nevada?

9) Is that amount adequate to accomplish the work which needs to be accomplished in FY2009?  If not, what is the shortfall and what are the implications for the Nevada WH&B Program?

10) Does Nevada expect to remain on track with achieving and maintaining AML for FY2009?  If not, why not?

